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Dear Colleague,

The 48th annual meeting of the Husserl Circle held at the University of Crete this past July
was an immense success. Special thanks are in order to the Convenors Panos Theodorou
and Fotini Vassiliou, who did a superb job of assembling a first-rate program and attending
to every need of the many members and friends of the Circle in attendance. The level of
presentation and discussion was once again very high.

The next meeting of the Husserl Circle, convened by Antonio Ziron, will take place in
Mexico City, Mexico, June 26-29 (Tuesday-Friday), 2018. A letter with preliminary
information from the Convenor is attached.

Future meetings of the Husserl Circle include the 2019 meeting in Lisbon, Portugal, hosted
by Carlos Lobo.

Please remember that information regarding this year’s meeting will be posted on the
Circle’s webpage (http://www.husserlcircle.org/).

The next mailing will be in January, with the annual call for dues and update from the
Convenor.

Best regards,
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